
CENWP-OD-J        March 17, 2020 
 
MEMORANDUM FOR THE RECORD  
 
SUBJECT: 20JDA01 MFR – Oil leak in SFL collection channel  
 
At 1415 on 17 March, project fisheries on its second daily inspection found a garbage truck 
parked near the North powerhouse fish entrance weirs with a blown hydraulic line.  The truck 
had turned around at the end of the powerhouse just as the line broke and released an unknown 
amount of fluid (likely <2 gal) on the tailrace deck on top of the collection channel of the South 
fishway. The driver had a spill kit and immediately positioned absorbent material and litter.  A 
small amount of oil likely fell into the fishway through the grating. Project fisheries notified the 
environmental compliance coordinator and the oil spill team and the spill was promptly cleaned 
up.  No visible sheen of oil was observed in either the collection channel or tailrace. 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Sincerely, 
JD Project Fisheries 

  


